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Mark Colombo

From: Mark Colombo
Sent: Wednesday, July 22, 2020 11:12 AM
To: jonathanmark@dwt.com; Kevin Fisher
Subject: 0000116406 - Interference

Good morning, 
 
In evaluating 0000116406 from a technical perspective, it was found to cause 83.74% interference to KQVE-LD.  You 
have 30 days to amend your application or it will be dismissed. 
 
Thank you, and stay safe. 
 
Mark J. Colombo 


